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The Colt Balok Show Announces  

Gian-Paul Gonzalez as guest on Friday, August 9, 2019  

ALBUQUERQUE, N.M. – The Colt Balok Show Producer, Eric Chavez, announced that the second 

episode of Season 6 will be filmed on August 9th at 8pm at uStudios. The episode will feature Gian-Paul 

Gonzalez, a motivational speaker whom the NY Giants credit their Super Bowl XLVI win to.  

Even though Colt Balok, the host of the show, isn’t a Giant’s fan, he can’t get enough of Gonzalez’s 

message. “His ‘All in’ motto is something that I want my team to have in their minds and I want other 

people to hear what Gian-Paul has to say. I’d bet money that any leader, whether it’s a CEO or a head 

coach, would want their team to be all in in whatever they are doing.”  

Balok said that when he found out Gonzalez was going to be in Albuquerque, he had to get in touch with 

him. “Even if he wasn’t available to come on the show as a guest, I still wanted to pick his brain and see 

what his mindset is. I thought that if I could get some information on the way he approaches people, simply 

talking to him would be a win in itself. Luckily it worked out for both of us and we are excited to have him 

on the show.”  

The Colt Balok Show and uStudios are pleased to welcome Gian-Paul Gonzalez for this episode. The event 

is open to the public at 7 pm on Friday August 9th at uStudios, 912 3rd St NW, Albuquerque, N.M., 87102. 

The show will include an audience Q & A and time for pictures with Gian-Paul and Colt. The event is free, 

but a ticket request is required. Click the link to request a ticket 

### 

Visit The Colt Balok Show online at coltbalok.com/tickets 

 

 


